
 
 
 
 August 9, 2017 
  
To: Project and Development Department, Building Inspections  
 
 
As owner/manager of the building at WCSH 6 (One Congress square, Portland, ME) I am writing to grant 
my full support of this application to hang a temporary banner on this location during the fall of 2016.  
United Way of Greater Portland is an essential part of our community and the annual campaign plays an 
important role in the health and well-being of the people of Portland. We would like to be part of the 
LIVE UNITED campaign and encourage all local companies and individuals to do what they can to change 
lives throughout Greater Portland by giving, advocating and volunteering.  
Thank you for your consideration of this application.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Brian Cliffe  
President & General Manager  
WCSH 6 


